ATTEA

e

FLYERS GRADUATION PARTY 2022

Dear 8th Grade Parents,

Attea’s graduation ceremony will take place on Wednesday, May 25 at 7:00 pm at the Watson Auditorium at
Glenbrook South High School. Following the graduation ceremony, there will be a party held at Attea to allow
students to celebrate with their friends and classmates. There will be a DJ, dancing, food and games. Below are some
details about the schedule for the evening of graduation:

1. Immediately following the graduation ceremony, families can briefly celebrate with students in the areas
outside the auditorium, including the cafeteria and hallways. In the past, many parents have found it to
be less stressful to take all pictures with the family before the ceremony rather than in the crowd
immediately after the ceremony.

2. Students will board buses approximately 15 minutes after the ceremony ends in order to be transported
as a group back to Attea for the graduation party.

3. The graduation party takes place from approximately 8:30 pm until 10:30 pm. The party will be
chaperoned by teachers as well as parents of sixth and seventh grade students. This is a
school-sponsored event and all school rules governing behavior and dress apply. This party is for Attea
eighth graders only - no parents or outside guests will be allowed into the party. In order to maintain a
festive atmosphere, as well as to maximize student safety and security, students should plan on being
present for the duration of the party. If there is a need for students to leave early, we ask that prior
arrangements be made with the school office. If students need to be picked up early from the party,
parents must sign their child out. Students who leave may not return under any circumstances.

4. All students must be picked up promptly at 10:30 pm at Attea.
5. The cost of the party is $35.00 per student.
6. Payment is due no later than April 15" and can be mailed to Attea Middle School, 2500 Chestnut Ave,

Glenview, IL 60026 or dropped off at the main office.
7. If you have any concerns about the fees and would like information about financial assistance, please contact
Attea’s 8th grade social worker, Ms. Emily O’Connor at eoconnor@glenview34.org or at 847-486-7705.

*kk%k *hk%k *kk%k

Student Name: Team (Circle One): Jigsaw or Patriots
Graduation Party TICKet..........oouiiiiii e $35
Class Of 2022 Year SIGI.......uuutuiiiiii it $10
Class T-shirt ( All adult sizes, please circle one: S M L XL XXL) weviiiiiiinns $10
Total Payment (please make checks payable to Springman-Attea PTA $

Parent Permission: I give permission for my child to attend the party:

Return this form with order information and payment by April 15


mailto:eoconnor@glenview34.org

